


Congratulations SSK! 
We sold 215 Mums!
Below is the list of 

TOP Sellers!

EMMA MERENDEIRO - 19
ISABELLA ZYGMUND - 15
AUSTIN SCHMITT - 13
ADDISON COLGAN - 12 
MADELINE CIESIELSKI - 11

CHARLOTTE CRILLEY - 10
KELSEY HAMID - 10
LIANNA NOWICKI - 10
LUKE TYMPANICK - 9
KURT WIERZBOWSKI - 9 

MICHAEL DONNELLY - 30 MUMS!

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO PARTICIPATED! 
DON’T FORGET TO PICK-UP YOUR ORDERS ON SUNDAY, 10/3 

(12-2PM) BEHIND THE SCHOOL :)



         

  

  

St.   Stanislaus   Kostka   School   Advisory   Committee   
  

Ron   Madeira                            Kim   Carlson                                        Stacey   McGrane                               Annette   Hockenjos   
                  Walter   Christian                   Jennifer   Taylor                                   Kennedy   O’Brian      Lisa   Grover   
                                                     Samantha   Girard                        John   Wisniewski   

September   30,   2021   
Dear   St.   Stanislaus   Kostka   School   Families,   

As   members   of   the   School   Advisory   Committee,   we   assist   Father   Ken   and   Mrs.   Hodder   in   developing   a   
vision   for   our   school,   retain   and   increase   enrollment,   and   develop   and   execute   ideas   for   raising   funds   for   our   
school.   We   also   work   in   partnership   with   the   HSA .    If   you   are   interested   in   learning   more   about   the   mission   of   the   
Advisory   Committee,   have   ideas   that   would   help   benefit   our   school,   and/or   are   interested   in   becoming   a   member,   
please   reach   out   to   Lisa   Grover,    lgrover@sskschool.org .   

Thank   you   to   the   following   parents   who   are   currently   assisting   us   in   completing   projects:   Mr.   Paul   Castillo   
for   the   enhancement   of   the   enclosed   school   playground,   and   Mr.   Steven   Then   for   working   on   the   redesign   of   our   
school   website.     

At   this   time   we   are   seeking   community   help   to   offer   laminating   services   for   our   Flags   for   Heroes   
Fundraiser.   If   you   are   able   to   provide   this   service,   please   contact   Lisa   Grover,    lgrover@sskschool.org     
We   are   also   in   need   of   help   with :   
-   landscaping   assistance   
-   masonry   work   
-   roofing   repairs   
-   repairs   of   damaged   drop   ceiling   tiles     
-   filling   potholes   /   repaving   parking   lot   

Please   contact   Walter   Christian,    wrchristian@gmail.com    or   Ron   Madeira,    ronaldmadeira@gmail.com    if   
you   are   able   to   help   with   the   above   services   needed.     

If   you   are   able   to   help   with   any   of   the   projects   listed   above,   your   workbond   obligation   will   be   reduced   or   
eliminated   based   on   the   services   you   are   able   to   offer.   Thank   you   for   your   time   and   support   of   our   school.    
Sincerely,    
School   Advisory   Committee   
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 St. Stanislaus Kostka School will be displaying flags around the school and 
 parish property this November to honor those who served and are currently 
 serving our country as members of our military. The flags will also honor our 
 local heroes such as police, firefighters, EMS, and all front line workers. 

 The cost to sponsor a 3’ x 5’ flag, which will be displayed on an 8’ pole, is 
 $100.00. Each flag will include an 8.5” x 11” laminated sign that indicates the 
 sponsor or dedication. The flag will be illuminated after dark by a solar light. 

 The proceeds of the Flags for Heroes Fundraiser will be utilized to repave the 
 back lot where the school’s students play during recess and gym. From the 
 proceeds, 10% will be donated to the Menlo Park Veterans Memorial Home. 

 Flags will be assembled and displayed on the school and parish property on 
 Saturday, November 6th. The blessing of the flags will take place at our outdoor 
 Veteran’s Day Ceremony on Monday, November 8th at 9:00 am. The flags will 
 remain on the school and parish property until December 18th. Your flag can be 
 picked up on this day between the hours of 10:00 am – 1:00 pm, or it can be 
 donated. 

 Please complete an order form for each flag and return with payment by Friday, 
 October 22, 2021. (Payment information on the order form.) 

 Please feel free to contact Lisa Grover with any questions: 
 lgrover@sskschool.org 

 732-379-1279 
 Thank you for your support! 

 Are you a local business owner who would like to be a sponsor 
 or an individual who’d just like to make a donation? Please reach out to Lisa Grover! 
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 Name: ________________________________________________________________ 

 Phone Number:_________________________________________________________ 

 Email: ________________________________________________________________ 

 Please select one dedication type:  ____  Sponsored by 

 ____  Dedicated to 

 ____  In Memory of 

 Please write your message below  : Be sure to include who the message is from. 

 _____________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 Cost: $100.00 per flag 
 Payment: cash or check payable to St. Stan’s School. Order form and payment can be 
 sent in to school or mailed to: 

 Flag Fundraiser, c/o Lisa Grover 
 St. Stan’s School 

 221 MacArthur Avenue 
 Sayreville, NJ  08872 

 Please contact Lisa Grover with any questions, to pay via PayPal/Venmo, or if you or 
 your business would like to make a donation:  lgrover@sskschool.org  ; 732-379-1279. 
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Fal�   Missio�   Donatio�   
  

$1.00   per   leaf   
Al�   mone�   collecte�   wil�   b�   donate�   t�   th�     

  
  

Pleas�   writ�   your   nam�   o�   th�   leaf,     
desig�/color(optiona�),   an�   cu�   ou�   (optiona�).      
Sen�   th�   leave�   int�   schoo�   wit�   your   donatio�     

t�   th�   attentio�   of   Mr�.   Grover.   
  

��   leave�   wil�   b�   displaye�   i�   th�   hallwa�.   
  

September   Mission�   $100.00   raise�   
�an�   yo�!   

Sponsore�   b�   th�   Religio�   Club   
  
  
  

  

















 
 
 

 
 
 

Gertrude Hawk Candy 
Fundraiser 

 
Christmas is a sleigh ride away and so is one of our most profitable (and 

easy) fundraisers!!! 
 

Starts immediately  
 

Orders will be distributed the week of December 6th 
 

Orders must be handed in no later than November 8th accompanied with 
your order form and full payment for school delivery.  

Please have the order forms completely filled out and totals double 
checked. 

Checks are made payable to “St. Stan’s HSA”. 
Online orders that are being shipped to a home can be purchase up until 

12/12/21  
 

You can also order online @ 
www.fundraising.gertrudehawkchocolates.com 

To place an order use our group #119468. It’s really convenient and easy. 
  

Any questions please contact Elizabeth Kuras 
via email elka84@aol.com or text 848-248-8049 

US025535820US0255358202 


